[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention PMHA Board Members, 

Please accept this email as notification that as of July 27th 2018, Archway Health & Sports Services will be discontinuing our contractual agreement with Complete Concussion Management. 

In regards to Baseline Testing PMHA’s athletes, we will continue to offer this service at the same cost. 

 In the past, parents and players pre-registered on the CCM Database and received Bag-Tag’s/Concussion ID Cards. This will no longer be necessary. 

Moving forward, each player will sign up for their time through Sign Up Genius and attend the appropriate time slot. 

Instead of using the CCM Coaches App, each player will be provided with a paper copy of their baseline as proof that their testing was completed. We will have a copy at the clinic as well. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Vanessa Van Reenen at 519-541-0394 or vanessa@archwayhealth.ca.

Thank you, 
Dave Archer
Director of Archway Health & Sports Services

